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Question: 
Senator Carr asked in writing: 
 
Did the review consider whether IBA should take over the Business Development 
Program?  If so, what did it find?  What reasons did it provide for its findings?    
 
Answer: 
 
1. Yes 
2. It recommended that IBA should continue with its current functions. 
3. The report considered that assuming responsibility for BDP would result in a loss 
of focus and high administrative burdens.   The report was however prepared before 
the Government proposed the abolition of ATSIC and therefore it did not consider the 
question of what should happen to those programmes if ATSIC no longer existed 
 
 




